School of Oriental and African Studies (SOAS) 
Thornhaugh Street
Russell Square
London WC1H 0XG
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Dear Parent,
Re: Capital L Languages Summer School – Y10
We would like to invite your son/daughter to apply to Capital L, Routes into Languages Summer School, which will take place from Monday 26th June to Friday 30th June 2017.
During the Summer School your son/daughter will visit 3 of Capital L’s higher education institutions and get a feel for what it is like to study languages at each one of them. There will also be a trip to London. 
There are 30 places available in the Summer School. Please find attached an application form to be completed and signed by both parents and teachers. The deadline for submitting applications is the 2nd May 2017. You may also download a copy of the application form from www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/london. 

The Summer School is free of charge. However, students are expected to attend all five days of the Summer School, with some flexibility for emergencies and unforeseeable events. 
We will be holding an information evening for selected pupils and their parents on Thursday 15th June 2017, from 4pm to 6pm, at SOAS. Address and directions will be sent with pupils’ confirmation letter. 
Should you have any questions about the Capital L Summer School please do not hesitate to contact us at routes@soas.ac.uk  or by phone on 020 7898 4745.
Yours sincerely,
Rupinder Dhillon
Project Officer
Capital L – Routes into Languages

● Brunel University ● London Metropolitan University  ●  LSE  ● The Open University London ● SOAS  ●  UCL  ● University of Westminster ● Birkbeck  ●  Queen Mary University ● King’s College, London ● University of Roehampton ● University of Greenwich ● Imperial College ● The University of London Institute in Paris

